
LEIGHTON PARK SCHOOL 

We are offering pupils and their parents and guardians opportunities to visit Leighton Park during the 
Autumn Term, in line with our Covid-19 safety policies and government guidance. 
 
Interested families from Oaklands Junior School are warmly invited to any or all of these events. Places can 
be booked online at www.leightonpark.com/visitus, by calling 0118 987 9608 or by emailing 
admissions@leightonpark.com 
 
Individual Tours 
We are offering individual tours during the school week led by our Admissions Team with the opportunity 
to meet with a member of our leadership team. Families are welcome to see our beautiful 65 acre park, 
remaining socially distanced from students. 
 
Offer Holder Taster Days 
In the Spring Term we are hoping to offer physical Taster Day visits to students currently in Year 
6, who have successfully undertaken our January 2021 Entrance Tests.  Offer holders will be given 
the chance to sample life on the Park and to learn something new, whilst getting to know the School and 
the people who may become future friends and teachers. We are unable to release dates at present but 
will do so in line with our Covid-19 safety measures and government guidance as soon as possible. 
 
KS2 Opportunities for Year 5 from Oaklands Junior School 
Our ‘Be Inspired’ programme which usually offers a wide range of free opportunities for your Year 5 pupils 
to access a variety of interesting activities is currently on hold due to Covid-19. We are looking forward to 
sharing experiences from cookery competitions to interactive science fairs, from author visits to product 
development workshops, from Greek drama to Cricket, and more, later this academic year. We hope you 
will be keen to book some events for your Year 5 pupils in line with government guidance, as soon as it is 
deemed safe for us to offer them once more. 
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